COUNTY OF SAN MATEO -

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

Date: April 22,2003

[

To: : San Mateo County Board of Supervisors
From: Supervisor Rose Jacobs (Gibson /Zya/
Subject: Appointment to the Commission on the Status of Women

I recommend to the Board the appointment of Margie O’Clare to the Commission on the
‘Status of Women to a term ending 12/31/06, replacing former Commissioner Norma
- Gallagher. '

Ms. O’Clare possesses a unique perspective and sincere commitment to ensure that
programs and policies are developed that address the needs of women, girls, and families
in San Mateo County. '



